Massachusetts Department of Environmental Protection

Division of Wetlands and Waterways

Central Regional Office

627 Main Street

Worcester, MA  01608

508-792-7650

PUBLIC NOTICE

Pursuant to 22 U.S.C. 1341 and M.G.L. c. 21 §§ 26-53, notice is given of a 401 Water Quality Certification application for the development of an entrance road on Northborough Road in Southborough, MA to the proposed Fairfield at Marlborough rental apartment community, by the applicant Fairfield Divelopment, LP, 1424 Post Road, Fairfield, CT 06430, and the owner Johnson Cambell Realty, Inc., 1770 Wave Crest Ct., Marco Island, FL 34145. Additional information may be obtained from an applicant’s representative, Brendan Quigley, Rizzo Associates, One Grant Street, Framingham, MA 01701-9005 (508) 903-2373.

Written comments should be sent to the DEP Central Regional Office, Division of Wetlands and Waterways, 627 Main Street, Worcester, MA 01605 within twenty-one days of this notice. Any group of ten persons, any aggrieved person, or any governmental body or private organization with a mandate to protect the environment who submits written comments before the end of the public comment period may appeal the Department’s Certification. Failure to submit written comments before the end of the public comment period may result in the waiver of any right to an adjudicatory hearing.
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